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From: Annette Feeney 
Date: Tue, 20 Jun 2023 at 13:22
Subject: GNLP Gypsies and Travellers, Travelling Show People and Residential Caravans
To: Stuart Carruthers 

Please find attached questions the Inspectors have set for the hearing into the GNLP proposed
sites for Gypsies and Travellers, Travelling Show People and Residential Caravans. Please note
the sites at Bawburgh and North Burlingham are not before the Inspectors as the GNLP has not
proposed them as suitable sites, therefore they will not be discussed.
Key Dates:

Tuesday 11th July 5pm – Submit (to me via email) optional further statement in response to
Inspectors questions

Tuesday 11th July 5pm – Request to participate at hearing

Tuesday 25th July – Hearing (held via Teams)
Kind regards
Annette Feeney
Programme Officer
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